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Our 2018 year started out with snowmen and winter fun!  

Miss Susan’s 2 year olds have enjoyed painting for their color books 

that will be sent home soon!  I wouldn’t want to spoil the surprise and 

tell you what it’s all about! 

Miss Victoria’s class has been having fun with letters G, H, and I. The 

children enjoyed learning about snowmen and penguins and doing exciting 

art projects about them! 

Miss Brooke’s class came back on Gg week, where they made Gordo go-

rilla and Honey horse for Hh week. Ii week was a favorite because the 

children made yummy ice cream. Jj week was filled with jelly beans 

sorting. During this month the children learned about snow and even got 

to make and play with some!  

Miss April’s class have decorated snowmen, made snowmen books and 

talked about Martin Luther King, JR. They had a wonderful field trip 

to the Rinks, where they laced up their ice skates and took to the ice 

all bundled up. The children are still working on writing lower case let-

ters and started their reading program. 

Come by next month to see what fun activities the preschool has in 

store for February!  


